
Volleyball Tournament 

 

Year six children went to Carre’s Grammar School to participate in a 

Volleyball competition.  This was an ideal opportunity to show off the 

skills we had learnt from our lessons in term 1.  We found the first match 

tricky to get into the flow of the games but after that we were on fire! We 

played 4 matches in total: we won two, drew one and lost our first match.   

We worked really well as a team both in our skills and supporting one 

another.  For two of us this was our first competitive competition 

representing the school, which we really enjoyed.   

We look forward to playing again and we loved the competitive games. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


